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Year 4 Band Term 3 2017

Year 4 Band Term 3, 2017

BRILLIANT BAND - YEAR 4
Year 4 Compulsory Band students are doing a brilliant job playing pieces like Mickey Mouse
March, Surfin' Safari and The Battle Hymn of the Republic.

Year 4 have had a tremendous two terms understanding how to play as an ensemble. They have
developed a strong understanding of playing and listening to music. Shortly, Year 4 will start to
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begin a composition task in class and perform it. 

We will have news shortly of their next performance - should be an exciting adventure!

Important note: Ifyou have any enquiries regarding instruments, please see the music staff in M3
or contact musicadmin@thac.nsw.edu.au
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